JOHN V. McGREEN * ROBERT D. MURRAY DAVID H. FERRARA *

*also admitted in Massachusetts

TAFT & McSALLY LLP ATTORNEYS AT LAW

21 GARDEN CITY DRIVE CRANSTON, RI 02920-5703

Tel. No. (401) 946-3800 Fax No. (401) 943-8859 www.taftmcsally.com

November 12, 2024

Michael E. Smith, President City Plan Commission 869 Park Avenue Cranston, RI 02910

> Re: Application of Mark D. Capuano Preliminary Plan 40 Meredith Drive

Dear Mr. Smith:

I represent Mark D. Capuano who has filed a preliminary plan application for a minor subdivision of the property at 40 Meredith Drive. It is scheduled to be heard this evening at your meeting.

Respectfully, my client is withdrawing the application without prejudice at this time. So no action or consideration is necessary.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Very truly yours,

TAFT & McSALLY LLP

Robert D. Murray

RDM/mk